COPY.

Dear Sir, ' 25th uay, 1948.

reVYEBARROEBE Your letter of the 3rd september, 1947,
I have to say that the report in respect of compliance wlth
the conditions of Loed Line ass!gnment was duly received in
this Office, but no freeboard verification of marking form
has yet eome to hand, and I shall therefore be obliged if you
will be good encugh to forward this, on receilpt of which a copy
of the report and computation will be forwerded for tranamigsion

to the Srazilisn Authoritiles.
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